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Peaceful Uses of Outer Space 
 
 

  Note by the Secretariat 
 
 

The present document contains a copy of the application of El Salvador for 
membership with the United Nations Committee on the Peaceful Uses of Outer 
Space. The Note Verbale of the Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the United 
Nations (Vienna) containing the application of El Salvador, was received by the 
Secretariat on 20 January 2015 and was circulated to member States of the 
Committee in Note Verbale OOSA/2015/2, CU 2015/26/OOSA/CPLA of 27 January 
2015. 
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Embassy of El Salvador in Austria 
Permanent Mission to the United Nations and 

International Organizations 
 
NV-MPSAL-VIENA-01-15/001 
 
 
The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the United Nations and International Organizations in Vienna 
presents its compliments to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs based in Vienna, and has 
the honour of applying, on behalf of the Government of El Salvador, for membership of the Committee on 
the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space (COPUOS). 
 
The Government of El Salvador believes that as a member of COPUOS it would be able to work actively 
to enhance international cooperation in space affairs and thereby promote economic development and 
social progress. 
 
Likewise, the Government of El Salvador is fully confident that as a member of COPUOS it would be 
able to continue to advance and develop its own capacities in space technology and the applications 
thereof. El Salvador seeks to enhance its capacity to apply space science and technology for the 
development of the country and the international community. 
 
The Permanent Mission of El Salvador would be grateful if the United Nations Office for Outer Space 
Affairs would circulate this note verbale among Member States of COPUOS with a view to informing 
them about our Government’s application for membership. 
 
The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the International Organizations in Vienna takes this opportunity 
to convey to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs the renewed assurances of its highest 
consideration. 
 

[Stamp] 
Vienna, 16 January 2015 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: 
United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs 
Vienna 
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